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PLEASE NAME YOUR CHILD’S BELONGINGS 
 

Please remember to write your child’s name in all items brought to school.  
They are much easier to re-unite with owners when they are named!!   
Thank you. 
Please follow our school uniform policy - available to read on the website. 

NUT ALLERGY ALERT 
Please do not send in any nuts with packed lunches 
or with snacks. This includes Nutella spread. 

NEW STAFF 

We are very pleased to welcome Mrs Z Rosthorn, our Year 6 class 
teacher, Mrs R Gosling, our new Safeguarding and Family Support 
Worker, Mrs N Taylor, who will be teaching in Year 2 during the  
afternoons.   

We also have new lunchtime staff members: Mrs Lloyd, Mrs Savage, 
Ms Virco and Ms Kucharczak.   

A warm welcome to you all! 

Welcome back everybody! 
 

I hope everyone has had an enjoyable Summer.  It was lovely 
to see all the children looking so smart in their uniforms this 
week. 
 

A special welcome to all the new families who have joined us           
including our new Reception class.  Mrs Hughes and her team 
are delighted with how well the children are coming into school 
and beginning to settle into their new routines. 
 

Our Christian Value for 
this half term is  
Thankfulness. 
 
Thank you for your  
continued support.     
                     Mrs Axon 

Growing together in our Love for God, Learning and Life  

ST NICHOLAS CE 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

YEAR 4 SWIMMING 
 

Year 4 will be starting swimming lessons on   
Monday 6 September.  Swim kits needed! 



IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
 

APPLYING FOR SCHOOL PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER 2022 
 
If your child is in Year 6 you can now apply for their secondary school 
place at:- 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/
schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ 

It is quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of 
your application. 
You must apply even if you already have siblings at your          
preferred school or academy.  If you live in Lancashire you can include 
out of area preferences on your on-line application. 
 
The closing date for secondary school applications for  
September 2022 is Sunday 31 October 2021. 

 
************ 

If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can now    
apply for their primary school place at:  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/
schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ 

It is quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of 
your application. 
You must apply even if you already have siblings in school.  If 
you live in  Lancashire you can include out of area preferences on your 
online application. 
 
The closing date for primary school applications for September 
2022 is Saturday 15 January 2022. 

 

SCHOOL ABSENCE 
 

Please remember to phone 
school before 9.30 am if your 
child is going to be absent.   

Tel 01254 381875 
 

Thank you for your help. 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Please make sure school is         
updated with any new mobile   
numbers or change of   
address for 
our records.   
Thank you. 
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